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As	together	we	go	through	the	coronavirus	crisis,	I	want	you	to	know	that	the	Office	of	the	
General	Assembly	is	here	for	you.	We	are	grateful	for	the	technology	that	enables	us	to	
work	remotely.		
	
We	know	that	you	are	focusing	all	your	attention	on	the	challenges	you	face	locally	as	you	
lead	your	church	in	this	unprecedented	situation.	If	you	need	our	help,	we	are	available	and	
we	are	accessible	to	you.	
	
In	these	days	of	great	change,	we	can	rely	on	this	truth	that	does	not	change:	our	infinite,	
almighty	God	is	sovereign.	He	is	in	charge	and	He	will	get	us	through	this.		
	
I’ve	been	praying	Psalm	91	daily	for	you—for	us—since	last	week.	As	you	consider	a	
helpful	word	from	God’s	Word,	let	me	encourage	you	to	look	at	and	pray	through	that	
wonderful	Psalm.	
	
God	bless	you	and	remember,	He	is	risen!	


